
TO: 

FROM: 

Town of Windsor 

Memorandum 

December 13, 2022 

The Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager 

SUBJECT: Capital Projects Update 

Duke Street & Virginia Avenue Water Main Replacement 

Agenda Item No. C! q 

The Duke Street and Virginia Avenue Water Main Replacement project was put out to bid on 
October 18, 2022. Due to issues with the Commonwealth of Virginia's eVA Purchasing website, 
the deadline for bids was extended from November 17, 2022 to November 29, 2022. 

Four (4) bids were received, all but one exceeding the engineer's estimate. Currently the 
engineers are interviewing the bidders to make a recommendation on the lowest apparent bid, 
which is responsible and responsive. 

More comprehensive information may be available by the Dec. 13th meeting. 

Enclosures 
Bid Result Sheet 


